Dear WCSD Board of Education Members and Administration,

Thank you for your support of the WCSD/SBU Dual- Enralment Program.
Your financial assistance as well as personal support for the program has been deaply appreciated. Attending classes at the SBW/Russell center have been great.

Thanks A:

Thanks Again! Cody a Garly EHS 2010

thank you so much for your support for the St. Bonc venture / Warren dual-enrollment pragram, and for your support for myself as a participant in this program. The fall semester finished well and I am pleased with my grades and perfonce during that We have moved to start the spring semester facility in Pringerove to start the spring semester and it is wonderful. Thank you again,

Samantha Renvell
Chass & 2010
Sheffield High School

Meghan Tubbs 1 Evening Star Lane Warren, pa January 14, 2010

WCSD Board of Education Warren County school District 185 Hospital Drive Warren, PA 16365

Dear Board of Education,

I'd like to thank you for your generous scholarship I received to support my first semester in the St. Bonaventure/ Warren Dual Enrollment program. Because of your support, I've been kept too busy with classes to send you my thanks earlier! Dual Enrollment has helped me explore college possibilities in ways that never would have been possible before. It has provided unique challenges, in depth learning, and the over-all college experience. Thank you for supporting my education!

Sincerely, Meghan Tubbs Jackie Barrett 8 East Third Avenue Warren, PA 16365 December 21, 2009

WCSD Board of Education Warren County School District 185 Hospital Drive Warren, PA 16365

Dear Board of Education:

Thank you very much for the generous scholarship you provided to me for this fall semester classes. I was excited about having an opportunity to be able to participate in the SBU Dual Enrollment, so with the scholarship that I received, I was able to pursue these classes. Thanks to you I have been able to earn college credits while still in high school without the struggle of paying my tuition fully. I have now completed my first ever college semester at SBU. I took French 101, English Composition and Critical Thinking, and Pre-Calculus, and I am looking forward to my classes for the Spring 2010 semester.

Sincerely,

Jaclyn Barrett

SBU/ Warren Student